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Across the trust, there 
have been many 
opportunities for 
Year 7 to get involved 
in broadening their 
horizons in sport. 

These include; the 
movement dance 
festival, ski trips, 
climbing events and the 
PE residential at Clifton.

We run a series 
of ‘Careers in the 
Curriculum’ weeks in our 
school. For PE, this week 
takes place in the winter 
term. 

Students take part in 
activities to encourage 
them to think about 
how what they learn in 
the classroom can be 
applied in a number of 
future careers.

Our rewards system can be broadly split into four 
categories: classroom level, subject level, school level and 
privilege rewards. We’ll focus on classroom and subject 
rewards here - for more information about our rewards 
schemes, please see our website.

CLASSROOM LEVEL REWARDS
Awarded for: working hard, taking risks and rising to 
a challenge, making mistakes and learning from them, 
helping others, and taking pride in the school community.
Rewarded by: praise postcards, positive phone calls to 
parents/carers, positive text messages home, and lesson-
based prizes.

SUBJECT LEVEL REWARDS
Reward scheme: Star of the Week, curriculum awards 
(Subject/School Way, participation, working with pride, 
embracing the whole curriculum), high flyer, extra mile, 
most improved.
Rewarded by: 




